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Dear Mr. lancu,

I am troubled that some of the abuses at the USPTO are not being looked at retroactively; that is where
most of the long term problems originated!!!

It seems to me that you should personally form a group to review these abuses and step in to look at
them.

Some go back for many years and the PTAB has sided with the actual abusers. Unbelievable.

Very truly,

Stephen A. Battaglia



